10.

COMMUNITY FUNDING

The Board received a report of the Community Funding Committee Meeting held on 9 May 2002.

The Board decided to recommend to the Leisure Unit:

1.

That the Council ask the Hillary Commission to reconsider its policy on funding safety
equipment. This equipment is part of playing sport and taking part in physical activity.

That the Council ask the Hillary Commission to reconsider its funding priorities so that sport and
activity at grass roots level is able to access funding. This is not occurring with the current
priorities.

That the Council ask Sport Canterbury to promote Hillary Commission Funding through the
regional sports organisations.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


